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Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Re: Carol Concert 

 

As you may be aware, your son/daughter has been rehearsing to prepare themselves for the 

‘Carol Concert’. This will be taking place on Wednesday 13 December 2023 in the Main Hall 

at Mildenhall College Academy, starting at 6pm. 

 

All students involved in the concert will be rehearsing during the academy day and so won’t 

be in normal lessons.  

 

Students are asked to wear smart academy uniform for the evening performance and to be back 

at the academy for 5:30pm. The concert will be finished by 8pm. 

 

This letter invites you as the parent or carer of your child to come and support the concert.  

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the academy for this ‘Carol Concert’ 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs J Sayer 
 

Faculty Leader  

 

 
 


